






                          January 26, 2017
Dear Parents,

Hello! 
We had a fabulous “Literacy Luau Day”! The children looked great in their “Luau” attire and they had a fun time doing their work and reading on the floor with a partner. 
Thank you to the following students in advance for providing the party items for our Valentine’s Day celebration which is Tuesday, February 14th.  Please plan for 20 students (includes Grandma Mary (Foster Grandparent Program), Grandma Tonya, Mrs. Blackburn and Mrs. Ross who are special helpers in our classroom).  Please have the party items to school by 8:30 on Tuesday, February 14th. Thanks so much!!  **Class list is on the back on the back of this note. **Children will be making their own Valentine bag at school!!
   ** Mrs. Ross: Juice boxes                                  **Ms. Glynn: Decorated sugar cookies
   ** Ayrianna: Holiday plates & napkins                            

   ** Rylyn: Red finger jello                        
   ** Maxwell: Cheese & crackers                         
F.Y.I.
**100th Day of school is Wednesday, February 15th:  All children are to make a special “100’s Day” family project.  Please have your child’s project to school by Monday, February 13th.
**Weekly Spelling #19 and 3-Minute Math  practice sheets are due before or by next Thursday, February 2nd. All children are to complete all activities and return to school.

**February Acts of Kindness is also your child’s Thursday folder.

**School Supplies: We are almost out of Clorox Wipes/Kleenex. It would be greatly appreciated if you could send some in with your child. Thank so much!!!

F.Y.I.
**No School for children tomorrow, Friday, January 27th: End of Semester Work Day for Teachers.
**February Book Order is due Friday, February 10th.
Have A Wonderful and Relaxing Weekend!! 
Best Wishes,
